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Namaste and Welcome, 
 
Firstly let me say Namaste (hello and welcome) to all our CLCR Members, 

Friends and Supporters to our December CLCR E-Newsletter for 2010.  

 

A very busy few months for CLCR and Heartland. Again the country is 

racked with political protests and suffering extended electricity outages per 

day of up to 18 hours. Despite this we have seen some amazing shifts within 

our school project. In this edition we will be touching upon some of the 

exciting project activities currently ongoing in Nepal and the future plans 

we have for expansion within HCA.  

 

We would like to extend our thanks to all our ongoing community partners, 

sponsors and donors. Your support is enabling us to sustain our educational 

aid and development activities in Nepal as well as positively influence 

hundreds of underprivileged lives through quality education initiatives. 

 

We have recently created Heartland’s own school website which is a great 

way for you to view our school’s specifics and how your support is making a 

difference to the communities we are working with: 
 

OUR NEPALI SCHOOL ‘The Heartland Children’s Academy (HCA)’ 

     

     

“CLCR: Creating 

Opportunity through 

Education in Nepal” 

http://heartlandnepal.com/
http://heartlandnepal.com/
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Heartland updates 

 
A very busy few months at HCA!  Our teachers took on extra professional development in the 

fields of child psychology, developmental stages of learning, and lesson delivery. Our school 

parental community also had the opportunity to attend three seminars held at HCA on: 

adoloescence; emotional development in teenagers; and pubertal shifts from child to young 

adult. These sessions were coordinated by CLCR Nepal and our psychology and educational 

partners, Mr Chuda Srestha and Ms Chetana Lokshum.  Coordinating these workshops is part of 

our approach to providing holistic education to our students now and in the future. Below are a 

few pictures of these events:  

       

 

Music facility development and Australian volunteers supporting educational 

opportunities at Heartland 

 
As part of CLCR’s educatonal initiatives within Heartland we have been jointly coordinating the 

establishment of a new and exciting Music department/ facility wthin the school. Currently, five 

Australian volunteers are working at HCA to develop this facility and framework opportunities for 

our students to learn more about playing music and music from around the world. The centre is 

almost finished, and in conjunction with this development we have set up timetabled sessions for 

our kids to have music lessons, as well as free times for playing and enjoying this facility. The 

volunteers have started teaching formal lessons to our children and we have hired a Nepali 

music teacher to take over after their departure. What great work and a fanatsic resource for 

our current and future Heartland students! 

 

              
 

~More Pictures to come shortly on both the HCA and CLCR, Australia websites 

http://heartlandnepal.com/
http://www.forchildrights.com/
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‘Renovate a Room’ appeal and class room developments at HCA 

 

As part of extensive educational developments at HCA we have expanded our ‘Renovate a 

Room’ appeal programme as part of our ongoing ‘Adopt a Project’ initiative. As part of this we 

are creating up to six new facilities at HCA. This Includes a re-development of our HCA Nursery to 

two larger rooms with an adjoining walk way for more access to facilities for our students, 

implementation of a greater variety of resources and a better learning environment. 

Developments will also include a bigger and more functional staff room which will link to our new 

larger and better equipped „Teaching and Learning Resources Centre‟.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please head to our website to find out more details and make a secure tax deductible donation 

today:  www.forchildrights.com 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

To help equip this HCA facility we are opening up the opportunities for businesses, families and 

interested parties to sponsor this initiative as part of our ‘Adopt a Project’ scheme. Primarily we 

are looking for sponsors to take on the AUS$100 ‘Sports Packages’ and the AUS$400 ‘Electricity 

Converter Package‟ to help us set up this learning space with resources we feel necessary to 

create a positive learning environment - powered all year round!  

 

         
 

 

www.forchildrights.com 

Multi Purpose Hall and HCA Learning Centre –  

are you able to support the development of this project? 

 

The developments above will also coincide with the creation of a multi-purpose school hall which 

we will use for professional development activities and teacher training workshops for our 

teaching staff. It will also be an indoor sports hall which we will utilise for morning yoga classes, 

sports/ recreation activities, school functions and a space for play during the monsoon season. 

 

Would you like to sponsor a project and ‘Renovate a Room’ at HCA?  
 

This would be a great way to make a positive difference to our learning environment and the 

opportuntiies for our school community. We are looking at donations for this of approximately 

AUD$100-$200. A very small figure in the context of todays western society but has the ability to 

have a huge impact in Nepal.   

 

Please head to our website to find out more details and make a secure tax deductible donation 

today:  www.forchildrights.com 
 

http://www.forchildrights.com/Projects.html
http://www.forchildrights.com/ResourceRoom.html
http://www.forchildrights.com/
http://www.forchildrights.com/Projects.html
http://www.forchildrights.com/
http://www.forchildrights.com/
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 Partnering CLCR for improving educational opportunities  

for the HCA community 

 
Early in 2009, Beechwood Sacred Heart School of the UK established contact with us in an effort 

to support underprivileged children’s educational opportunities in Nepal. Our first move was to 

commence a ‘pen-pal’ letter writing relationship between primary students at both schools. So 

far, many letters have been written and great relationships have been formed with both sets of 

students benefiting from this cultural exchange. More recently, Beechwood’s pen pal students 

held a number of fund raising events to help support the sponsorship of a number of CLCR’s 

‘Adopt a Project’ initiatives (specifically chosen by their kids to further resource HCA). This was a 

great a source of support and as a result we purchased a new computer, multiple sports 

packages and have contributed funds to the Music facility currently being developed within 

HCA.  

 

We would like to openly thank Beechwood for their ongoing support and pen-pal relationships 

and look forward to collaborating further in providing educational opportunities for the 

underprivileged children of Nepal.  Here are a few pictures of their ‘Adopt a Project’ 

sponsorships and their students during the fundraising activities (Pajama day): 

 

       
 

 

Congratulations Heartland student Rhimsa Shakya - Miss Newar 2010 

Rhimsa, a grade 8 HCA student, recently participated in Miss Newar 2010 and was crowned the 

inaugural Champion for this Nepali year.  This contest is not like the western beauty contests but 

is based on testing each participants aptitude, cultural dance performance, academic 

achievement levels, understanding of issues facing society, and providing solutions to fixing 

outstanding problems within the country.  

This is a fantastic achievement by Rhimsa and indicates the success of the well rounded 

educational development approach that we are implementing at Heartland. 

Rhimsa also currently sits on our Student Representative Council (SRC), and we are tipping her as 

a future leader in Nepal. Below are a few pictures of Rhimsa at HCA - front and centre (left) and 

during one of our ‘Democratic Friday Education’ - Arts & Crafts program. 

           

http://www.forchildrights.com/Projects.html
http://www.forchildrights.com/HCA_Activities.html#dcf
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Thanks for Reading and Supporting, 

 

We want to say a big thank you for all those who rejoined us 

this year as CLCR members, to those who have donated 

money and their valuable time to us as an organisation. We 

include in this our valued Community Partners! 

 

Your support is truly changing Nepali lives and futures - thank 

you! For more information on the school, please visit our HCA 

website:  

 

www.heartlandnepal.com 

 

Very special thanks to Future Sense volunteer Liz Brown 

(pictured to the right), who has just left us at HCA after a few 

months staying in the school, volunteering and teaching 

English. If you would like to volunteer with us please do not 

hesitate to contact us on the details below or head to our 

website for a CLCR Volunteer Information Pack. 

 

As always if you have queries, feedback, want to ‘Adopt a 

Project’, sponsor a child or donate, then please don’t 

hesitate to contact us on the details listed on our website:      

 

www.forchildrights.com  

 

With Kind Regards,  

 

Pat Price 

 

Email: ceo@forchildrights.com 

 

Founder and CEO of CLCR, Australia 

HCA Project Director, Nepal 

 
*All donations over $2 in Australia and the USA for NEPALI project aid 

and development activities are tax deductible 

*J537 The Heartland Children‟s Academy (HCA) CLCR’s Nepali School 

Project is an approved aid & development project with Global Development 

Group (www.globaldevelopment.org.au) 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.forchildrights.com/Partners.html
http://www.heartlandnepal.com/
http://www.forchildrights.com/Volunteer.html
http://www.forchildrights.com/Projects.html
http://www.forchildrights.com/Projects.html
http://www.forchildrights.com/Get_Involved.html#sponsorships
http://www.forchildrights.com/Get_Involved.html#donations
http://www.forchildrights.com/
mailto:ceo@forchildrights.com
http://www.globaldevelopment.org.au/

